
Wednesday 27th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

We are excited to be taking Year 6 to visit the Tate Modern on Wednesday 1st November 2023.

We  will  be  consolidated  our  art  unit  on  Black  Trailblazing  artists  and  visiting  the  exciting



exhibition: A World in Common: Contemporary African Photography.  If time permits, we will also

be walking down the Southbank to see the history Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre. 

The children should wear their full school uniform and comfortable shoes for walking (trainers

would be ideal).

 A warm coat or rain proof jacket (depending on the weather)

 A rucksack 

 Water bottle 

As all children receive Free School Meals, they will automatically receive a school packed lunch.  If,

however you  do not wish for your child to receive a school packed lunch, please let your child’s

class teacher know by ticking your child’s name on the provided sheet on the classroom door by

Tuesday 17th October.  If your child walks home alone, please tell your child to do this.  Please note

if you do not tell your class teacher, your child will receive a school packed lunch.

We  will  be  travelling  via  public  transport  and  we  are  asking  parents/carers  to  pay  £5  via
ParentPay towards the cost of the outing, no later than Tuesday 31  st   October  .  As usual we are
funding this visit through your contributions.  Please note, though this is a voluntary contribution,
if insufficient funds are raised we may have to cancel the visit.  

I am sure this trip will be an enjoyable experience for everyone.  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.

Yours sincerely

Year 6 Team 


